
Dear Members of the European Society for Immunodeficiencies, 

I hereby express my sincere interest in the position of Secretary for the European 
Society for Immunodeficiencies (ESID). Over the years, my involvement with ESID has 
been one of the most rewarding aspects of my professional life, and I am eager to 
continue contributing to our community in this new capacity. 

As many of you know, I have had the privilege of serving as the Chair of ESID Juniors 
for four years. During this time, I collaborated with colleagues across different 
disciplines and regions to develop educational resources, organize events, and create 
opportunities for networking and professional growth. Working closely with both junior 
and senior members of ESID has allowed me to understand the diverse needs of our 
community and to build strong relationships that will be invaluable in pursuing our 
collective goals. 

My ongoing involvement in generating educational materials and participating in the 
organization of ESID events has deepened my appreciation for the strength and 
potential of our society and our shared mission to improve the lives of patients with 
primary immunodeficiencies. I have always been inspired by the willingness of ESID 
members to share their knowledge, support one another, and work together toward 
common goals. It is this spirit of collaboration that I hope to continue fostering as part 
of the ESID board. 

I am committed to helping ESID prepare for future challenges and opportunities, 
ensuring that our society remains at the forefront of research, education, and clinical 
care. As Secretary, I will work diligently to support the board and our members in 
advancing this mission. 

I am well-acquainted with the organizational structure of ESID and am confident in my 
ability to manage the administrative tasks that come with this role. My experience has 
equipped me with the skills necessary to facilitate effective communication, maintain 
accurate records, and support the board in ensuring that our society operates smoothly. 

The opportunity to serve as Secretary would allow me to continue contributing to the 
growth and success of ESID. I believe that our field, society, and patients will benefit 
from our ability to work together, and I would be excited about the possibility of 
supporting this collaborative effort in an official capacity. 

Thank you for considering my application. I am eager to continue working alongside 
each of you to advance our shared mission and support the important work of ESID. 

Yours sincerely, 

Peter Olbrich 

 


